Okeechobee County School Board
Textbooks for Social Studies and Public Meeting

Okeechobee County School Board will host open house opportunities for staff and the public to
review social studies textbooks for adoption. The review opportunities will be Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday, December 4th through December 15th from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.
and Tuesday and Thursday from December 5th through December 14th from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00
p.m. No official business will be conducted during the review opportunities. The open house
will be held on the first floor at the Okeechobee County School Board Office, 700 SW 2nd Ave.,
Okeechobee.

Okeechobee County School Board will host a public meeting for staff and the public to provide
input on social studies textbooks for adoption. The meeting will be on Monday, December 18th
beginning at 8:00 a.m. in the Okeechobee Freshman Campus Auditorium, 610 SW 2nd Ave.,
Okeechobee.



